PC Committee

From: Nancy Bardwell <nbardwell@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 12:36 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Proposed zoning change at Keawakapu

To the Maui Planning Commission:

| am a Kihei resident who frequently uses the public parking by the Mana Kai to enjoy Keawakapu Beach. It is a well-used
and loved spot for local families to access Keawakapu Beach. The parking lot is always busy and can fill up quickly during
popular times. Please retain this public access area for all to continue to enjoy.

Please REJECT the proposed zoning change, thus refusing to allow a larger hotel at the Maui Oceanfront. Also, please
DO NOT ALLOW for reserved private parking on public land.

Mabhalo,

Nancy Bardwell
649 Kumulani Dr.
Kihei 96753

Sent from my iPad



